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Life Began in a Garden





LIFE BEGAN IN A GARDEN, and how would you like to end your summer in one?  Our volunteer garden at Highland Park needs to be 'put to bed' for the winter, and we're looking for some help to do it.  Dead and tired plants need to be cut back and weeds pulled.  This project will be on Saturday, October 23, from 1:00 to 3:00 p.m. Bring your pruners, shovels (big and small), and your enthusiasm.  One free plant to the first 20 people to show up that day.  


Thanking you in advance, I am the garden lady, Joyce Reid.  If you have any questions, call me at 459-4996 or email � HYPERLINK "mailto:reidduo@comcast.net" \t "_blank" �reidduo@comcast.net�.








HIGHLAND PARK QUARTERLY





HPQ is also posted on HPNA’s website.  Go to: www.neighborhoodlink.com, enter zip code “49503” and select “Highland Park Grand Rapids (HPNA).”  Link to “Newsletters” from home page.





2010 Year in Review





It’s been an incredible year in Highland Park!  We started monthly meetings in January in hopes of creating excitement and determining what neighbors needed and wanted from a neighborhood association.  Monthly meetings will become quarterly meetings in 2011.  Thank you to all the neighbors who volunteered, participated, and made suggestions.





The spring park clean up with I Love GR Parks was a great success!  The gardens were mulched, all the benches and tables were spruced up with new paint, and the unsightly dirt pile from old construction was leveled out and planted with grass.  Several volunteers also picked up trash as well as pulled up the very invasive garlic mustard plants.





The neighborhood wide garage sale happened in June and had 13 participants.  The small amount of interest in the neighborhood wide garage sale means that no garage sale will be planned for 2011 unless we get an overwhelming response from neighbors.





Dumpster Day is always a neighborhood hit!  Thank you to all the dedicated volunteers who helped make Dumpster Day possible and we look forward to seeing all the neighbors again for this event next year.





The second annual HPNA fall picnic was in September and we had several rain barrel builders who came out and enjoyed the gorgeous day at the park making rain barrels and now they are proud protectors of our river.  Every gallon of storm water that the rain barrels catch is storm water that is not carrying contaminants  and pollutants into the Grand River!








Highland Park Neighborhood Association (HPNA) is a voluntary organization, serving residential and business neighbors within and near the Highland Park borders of College Avenue (west), Leonard Street (north), Fuller Avenue (east), and I-196 (south).  





HPNA is not a nonprofit. Contributions are appreciated, but are not tax-deductible.�
�



OCTOBER 2010 – VOL 1,  ISSUE 3


Publication goals:


APR / JUL / OCT / JAN


�
�
Contact us:


HIGHLAND PARK QUARTERLY


HPNA


PO Box 6096


Grand Rapids, MI 49516


616.635.1497





Email newsletter announcements to:


korynsmith@comcast.net
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HIGHLAND PARK EVENTS 





WINTER BREAK – NO MORE MONTHLY MEETINGS FOR 2010


HPNA Monthly Meetings will resume Tuesday, March 29th 2011, 7-8:30 pm at Northeast Community Church of the Nazarene, 861 Fuller NE. For more info, call Joyce @ 459-4996. 





OCT 12th, 2010 The Michigan Department of Transportation will hold an open house for the public regarding the I-196/Fuller Avenue Interchange Reconstruction Project on October 12, 2010 at the Kent Community Hospital, 750 Fuller Avenue NE, in the Multi-Purpose Room. The meeting will be held from 6:30 PM to 8:00 PM.��The purpose of the meeting is to update the public related to the project and discuss issues such as structure width and type and maintenance of traffic (both vehicular and pedestrian) during construction.��Persons with disabilities needing accommodations for effective participation in the meeting should contact Art Green no later than one (1) week in advance to request mobility, visual, hearing or other assistance. If you are not able to attend the public meeting, but have comments about the project, please contact:��Art Green �Michigan Department of Transportation�Phone: 616-464-1800�Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:greena5@michigan.gov" ��greena5@michigan.gov�





SPRING 2011 Spring Park Cleanup


AUG 2011 Dumpster Day





Visit “Highland Park Neighborhood Association” on Facebook – look for the park sign.
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